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Tuesday 31st January 2017 
Dear Parents, 
 
FOTS Meeting 
All parents are warmly invited to join the FOTS meeting tomorrow, Wednesday 1st February, from 8pm at 
the Royal Oak, Wineham – everybody is welcome! 
 
Movie Week: Monday 13th March 2017 
After the great success of our ‘Dinosaur Week’ we are looking forward to another week of great cross-
curricular learning. I met with the School Council team who suggested a wonderful range of ideas to 
represent the pupils’ voices. Our week of learning is going to be inspired by the movies. This will generate 
great opportunities for script-writing, acting, making animations and a whole host of opportunities inspired 
by films. Please let us know if you have a talent, skill or opportunity that you could bring to the school to 
enrich our movie week.  
 
E-Safety Workshop for Parents: Wednesday 15th February, 2pm – 3pm 
We are looking forward to running sessions for children on e-safety and cyber-bullying next Tuesday for 
international Safer Internet Day. We have also arranged a session for parents with PC Theresa Broad, our 
Neighbour Schools Officer, on Wednesday 15th February from 2pm – 3pm. This will provide valuable 
follow-up from our work with the children to help parents deal with the challenges of keeping our children 
safe online. The workshop is free and will provide the latest guidance so please try and join us in the hall 
from 2pm.  
 
Parent Consultations 
Parent consultations this term will take place on Tuesday 28th March 5:30pm – 7:30pm and Thursday 30th 
March 2pm – 5pm. We will let you know nearer the time when the online appointment bookings will be 
open.  
 
Inspirational Quotes Poster Challenge 
I have received a number of brilliant posters so far. Everyone who returns a poster by Friday 3rd February 
will receive a small prize. We will also judge the 3 most engaging and well-designed posters and award a 
special prize to those artists.  The quotes can then be displayed at school to inspire us each day! Please see 
the PowerPoint presentation on our website http://twineham.eschools.co.uk to see the inspirational 
quotes.  
 

http://twineham.eschools.co.uk/


West Sussex County Council 

Diary Dates (new dates highlighted) 

 Wednesday 1st February: Prayer Spaces morning  

 Wednesday 1st February 8pm: FOTS Meeting at Royal Oak, Wineham 

 Tuesday 7th February: Safer Internet and Anti-Bullying Day 2017 

 Wednesday 15th February 2pm – 3pm: E-Safety workshop for parents with PC Broad   

 Friday 17th February: Change for a Change 

 Monday 20th February: half-term break 

 Monday 27th February: school closed for INSET 

 Tuesday 28th February: pupils return to school for  2nd half of Spring Term and Book Week 

 Wednesday 1st March: Storyteller Workshops (KS1 and KS2) 

 Thursday 2nd March: World Book Day 

 Monday 13th March: Movie Week 

 Monday 13th March: Scholastics Book Fair at school all week 

 Tuesday 28th March 5:30pm – 7:30pm: Parent Consultations 

 Thursday 30th March 2pm – 5pm: Parent Consultations 

 Monday 10th April: Easter holidays begin 

 Sunday 23rd April: FOT’S Trot Family Fun Run 

 Monday 24th April: pupils return to school for Summer Term 

 Monday 1st May: bank holiday 

 Monday 8th May: SATS Week (Year 6 national tests in maths, reading and grammar, punctuation 

and spelling). 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Scott Reece  


